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Comments: Hello, I'm writing as a Juneau resident who has lived in Juneau for all life and who currently resides

about .5 miles from the Mendenhall Campground and Skaters cabin.

I've read the four options being considered.  I do not support motorized vehicles on the lake.  We've already have

continuous groups of helicopters that fly over our neighborhood, dozens of buses each day to the visitor center

and van loads of visitors who come to the west side of the glacier to hike, bike or river-raft.  Bringing more people

to use the lake would not only create more unwanted traffic, but it would add to the noise pollution.

I'd prefer to keep things as they are now.  If need be, created a bit more parking.  

Thank you for taking public comment. 

 

Respectfully,

Lillian M. Worl

 


